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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Romania and thanks for the presentation of its national report. Montenegro commends its dedication to the UPR process and the work of the Human Rights Council.

We commend positive steps and progress achieved so far in the field of legislation, in particular related to judiciary reform and fight against corruption, and in terms of overall human rights protection.

We noted concerns of several treaty bodies regarding the discrimination against Roma people. We appreciate efforts undertaken by the Government in addressing this issue and encourage further strengthening of inclusive policies in particular in education, social and health protection and access to labour market.

Montenegro makes following recommendations:
1. To ratify International Convention for the Protection of All Persons from Enforced Disappearance (ICPPED);
2. To improve effective implementation of the Deinstitutionalization Plan for Children in Residential Care and Ensuring their Transition to Community-based Care, adopted in 2016, with particular focus on prevention of institutionalization of children below age of 3.

Thank you!
